
Attention Timber Ridge Wolves!
We are looking for photos of a Veteran you would like to

honor during our Veterans Day presentation on
November 11th!

Please submit
Veteran’s Photo
Veteran’s Name

trveterans@gmail.com

Thank you for helping us honor those who have served
and are currently serving!

Please note that students will not be able to submit photos from their school psd202l account.
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